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28/01/2023  12:01:222022/5224/P OBJ Catherine Hannam I strongly object to this application. Our living room adjoins this proposal and the noise study that has been 

conducted does not appear to take the increased noise levels in our house into account at all - it appears to 

have been taken at the far end of the mews far away from any increase in disturbance. We can already hear 

all the noises from their current extraction units and this proposal appears to be a more powerful unit with a 

resulting increase in noise levels, particularly in the evening when there is no other noise in our house except 

the noises associated with the Tesco store. It is also closer to our house than the current units.  I believe we 

may also suffer from vibration from the equipment as we share this wall with Tesco who have not sought to 

consult us or put a party wall agreement in place. 

Please also note the photograph in their noise survey is inaccurate. It appears to show the Tesco store where 

the Washington pub is, with the courtyard somewhere in the vicinity of the gardens on Belsize Park Gardens. 

This courtyard actually backs onto our house at 19 Elizabeth Mews, with the walls of the courtyard including 

our foundation walls. I do not know if this was deliberate, but it is certainly misleading. The planning 

committee, or their representatives are welcome to view the actual area from our house, or a clearer view can 

be seen using a map or google earth.
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